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Day Light Savings Time is a reminder to us all 
to spring into action to elect our Republican 
Candidates. I encourage us all to get involved 
in any way we can. Small steps can make 
a difference in our 2022 election.
Here are some ways we can help:

* Come listen to our candidate speakers at our monthly meetings.
* Bring a friend to our WRW luncheon.
* Attend educational programs through the RWR Brigades, contact
     Bev Stenehjem at 408-705-6537
* Walk your neighborhood for candidates, contact Beau Hamilton at
     775-219-5764
Come join us and hear what our candidates have to say. 
Let’s make a difference!
Easter Blessings,
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Empowering Republican women to have an
important voice at the political table



Supporting Our Sister Clubs
WRW members attended the
luncheon of the Republican
Women's Club at Red Hawk 
Country Club on March 10th. 
Attending were Glenda Gilmore,
Nancy Bazner, and Day Young.
Featured speaker topic was the
Washoe County School Board.

(This is not a fundraising event for any political candidate)
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Join us at the Atlantis for the April
Luncheon Meeting! 



New Members



Sandi Drolshagen
Rita Mireles-Bogarin

Peggy Wilkey



New Assoc. 
Ash Sobhe






April
Pat Wallis 

Katy Sweeney
Kate Sweeney

Georgette Stormo
Jane Hillerby




Happy Birthday WRW Supported Businesses
Agtron Inc., Scientific Coffee Workshops 

Brothers Barbecue
Clement Weather

Elite Laser Therapy of Northern Nevada
Frey Ranch Distillery

Fig Tree Catering
Haven Salon Studios

Look Nook Salon
Rattlesnake Club

Skipolini's
TJ Duncan Golf Management

Williamson Wines
Victoria Gavranovic-Saad, Realtor 

vsaad@chaseinternational.com
Christine Kreins,RD, CSOWM, Registered Dietitian

christine@liveitnutrition.com

Americanism by Jane Hillerby



Our Members in Action! 
From Tee Rogers, Chairman of our Caring for America Committee

WRW was able to donate about 257 lbs of 
food and $225 for the Northern Nevada Food
bank distribution center. They provide food 
to locations all over northern Nevada. In
addition, we had another 100 lbs donated 
to the downtown Reno food pantry. 
They were sincerely thankful. They are seeing 
a big increase in needs due to the current gas 
and food prices. 
See their website https://www.fbnn.org/ for impact 
stories. People are making hard choices between 
medication or food and rent. THANK YOU to all who donated canned food and
$$$ funds to help our Spring 2022 Caring for America project!

Committee Chairs

Achievement Awards 
Kim Bacchus

Americanism 
Jane Hillerby

Budget/Finance  
Steph Hanzlik & 

Diane Todd
Bylaws 

Darlene Ruedy & 
Cindi Chandler









Historian
Karen Fillmore

Legislative
Melissa Clement

Literacy
Kate Sweeney
Membership 
Day Younker
Newsletter

Michon Kessler






Campaign 
Pending

Caring for America 
Tomoko Rogers

Chaplain 
Nancy Bazner

Corresponding Secretary
 Linda Lynch
Directory 

Jane Hillerby
Fundraising 

Pending






Nominating
Steph Hanzlik

Parliamentarian
Cindi Chandler

Barbara Vucanovich 
Military

Scholarship
Darlene Ruedy

Website
Michon Kessler

Youth Outreach
Pending






Protect Our Girls Initiative
In Nevada, a girl as young as 9 can get an abortion without a parent knowing. 

The Nevada Legislature has lacked the will or the numbers to fix this loophole in
law that benefits abortionists and abusers and hurts children and those who love
and know  them best. Two statutory initiatives were filed in February to restore
parents rights in all healthcare treatments. Children do not have the ability or

maturity to consent to life-changing medical treatments, yet more and more, we
are seeing the government and special interests like Planned Parenthood, cutting

parents out. 



S-03-2022, Protect Our Girls Initiative will require one parent notification prior to
minor girls obtaining an abortion. S-04-2022, Protect Our Kids Initiative, guarantees

parents have rights to access their minor child’s medical records and restores
parental consent to all healthcare decisions.



In 2020, as the originating women’s club, Washoe Republican Women 

led the charge defending parents’ rights, and, today, the club continues 
to shepherd this important effort.



To find out more and get involved, visit protectourgirlsnv.org

 or call Melissa Clement, 775-813-4319.



All are
welcome

to attend! 

Get to know
your candidates

in Carson!



May with Michele Fiore and More …



The WRW May Meeting will continue
with a field of Republican Candidate

Speakers. On May 18th ,
Michele Fiore and more will share their
thoughts and goals for Nevada. Fiore is

running for Nevada State Treasurer.
Don’t miss our May meeting!



“It’s an unselfish move on her part,”
Nevada Republican Party Chairman
Michael McDonald said. “I think we’ll

have a strong slate coming in the near
future that will show the Republican
party is ready to take back the state.

Month!

Luncheon Highlights

M A R C H  M A D N E S S  I S  N O T  J U S T  F O R  B A S K E T B A L L

Great speakers,
amazing lunch and

sold out venue! 
March was good! 



Applications available online at our 
new and improved website! 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5c8e16aa7a1fbd02f1f8992e/t/621eeecc2a1c732eeff52552/1646194381284/Screen+Shot+2022-03-01+at+8.11.09+PM.png

